IN THE STATE COURT FOR THE COUNTY OF WAYNE
STATE OF GEORGIA
ORDER FOR THE SUSPENSION OF REPORTING FOR WAYNE COUNTY PROBATION

Due to the significant fire damage to the Wayne County Courthouse, mandatory reporting
for Probationers on probation with the Wayne County Probation for State Court will be suspended
for the week of September 29, 2025 through October 3, 2025. Mandatory reporting will resume
October 6, 2025; unless further Ordered by this Court. Probationers should report to 341 E. Walnut
St., Jesup, Georgia 31546. All other conditions of probation shall remain in full force and effect.

Further, State Court will be held on Friday, October 3, 2025, in Courtroom C. If you

received notice of this Court date your attendance is required.

SO ORDERED THIS 2%th day of September, 2025.
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/] udge R. Vlole ennett
Wayne County State Court




